Tony Dales
Due Diligence Matters

18" November 2021

Tameside MBC
Tameside One
Market Place
Ashton Under Lyne
Tameside

OL6 6BH

Re: Premier Hurst, 187-193 Kings Road, Ashton Under Lyne, OL6 8HD
Dear Mrs Eaton

| am writing with regard to the above matter and in response to the letter dated 18" November
2021, from Mr Adil Khurshid, which included a screen shot of a text sent by myself to Mr Adil
Khurshid and Mr Tasadag Ahmed.

Mr Khurshid wrongly claims that the text was sent to him by mistake. | include additional screen
shots of text messages, which clearly shows Mr Khurshid received messages from me. The texts
evidence that Mr Khurshid assisted me in obtaining payment of £175.00 for the transfer of the
premises licence Mr Khurshid also assisted me in obtaining identification documents for Mr Ahmed,
which were required to progress the application.

The claim by Mr Khurshid that| sent him the text by accident is incorrect. The message was sent to
both Adil and Tasadag. The first part confirmed to Mr Ahmed that | was progressing his personal
licence. The second part of the text was sent to Mr Khurshid specifically to express my concern with
regard to the disclosure by Tameside Licensing that the consent signed by Mr Ayoob was not his
signature. Mr Khurshid did not reply to my text.

Mr Ahmed had expressed his concern about why there was a query about consent, which is why
referenced my surprise to (Mr Khurshid), in the text, that there was a doubt about consent to
transfer, as | was acting on his behalf. Although | accept | did not mention Mr Khurshid by name,
the message was sent to both men intentionally.

| wish this letter and my attached screen shots to be circulated and submitted as supplementary
information
Your Sincerely
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Tony Dales






